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My personal feelings on marriage equality: 
 
I feel that as a society we have grown beyond many of our former traditions. I believe that marriage 
has been- and should continue to remain- a civil matter. 
 
Therefore, I believe that as it is a civil matter, and not a religious one- there is no reason to restrict 
marriage to opposite-sex individuals. 
 
Marriage should be accessible by all as a civil liberty. Same-sex marriage should be established as a 
state-sanctioned institution. Not one governed by religion. 


